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Well, what a wonderful week we have had!  The week started with our ‘Wow’ day, where the 

children enjoyed seeing all the different explorer costumes and accessories everyone had 

come to school in...they looked amazing!  The children then travelled around the world to find 

clues and facts about different countries.  Once they had guessed the name of a country 

they had their passport stamped.  The day finished with the children learning a song about 

the seven continents.  They were truly immersed in the day and our new topic ‘Around the 

World’.      

 

 

   

 

 

 

Our English focus has been recount writing.  The children have created a word bank and plan, 

then used these to write a recount of our Wow day. 

In maths, we have been working on counting forwards and backwards in 2s, 5s and 10s.  This 

will continue next week. 

For your information 

Wednesday 9th October – Slimbridge WWT trip.  Please can children bring a pair of welly 

boots and a change of clothes, as we are hoping to visit Welly Boot Land where they may get 

wet. 

PE will take place on Wednesday afternoons and Friday mornings.  Please can you ensure your 

child has a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and sign/initial to say 

you have read with them.             


